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“Hope does not disappoint”, but strengthens us in times of trial (cf. Romans 5:5)  
- Pope Francis' Message for the 33rd World Day of the Sick. 

All Saints’ Way 

The All Saints' Way theme these past few weeks has been Think!  
In all assemblies and Celebrations of the 
Word students have been asked to think 
about how they give their best in all that 
they do and make a positive contribution 
to the school community.   

 

Our charity to support this year is Cancer  
Research UK, as voted for by most forms. 
 

Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, for such sacrifices are pleasing to 
God. Hebrews 13:16 
 
We are so proud of the fantastic fundraising events last week. Well done to all the Houses for 
the variety and creativity of the stalls and thank you to the staff and students who gave up 
their time to make the event so successful. Combined with the non uniform day and the Lip 
Sync Battle we have raised an incredible £2007 for Cancer Research UK and a small amount 
being used to renovate our sensory room.  
 

In addition, we have also received this message about the foodbank collections we did in the 
Advent term. What a generous community we have! 
 

Good afternoon, 
On behalf of Sherwood Forest Foodbank, I would like to say a big thank you for the food  
donation.  
The food weighed in at 92.85 kgs which equates to 288 meals for local people in crisis. 
We all really appreciate your support, thank you so much. 
Best wishes 
Sherwood Forest Foodbank 

FUNDRAISING 
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Young people from the All Saints' Chaplaincy Team and the De La Salle 
Hub joined representatives from across the Trust, including Bishop Patrick, for the annual 
Trust Synod Event, sharing their 
views on how to reach out to 
those who are marginalised and 
looking at ways to further enrich 
the Catholic Life of our schools, in 
order to share this in outreach to 
those in need.  Our students were 
praised as excellent ambassadors 
and role models, for their views 
and for their support of their 
younger peers on the day.  One of 
our young people joined the 
Trust's new Eco Working Party, to look at ways of making our schools and our Trust more 

sustainable and environmentally aware.  The Chaplaincy Team now has 
an Eco Mission Team, to support this initiative.  They are working on the 
Eco Schools audit, to begin the process at school level, identifying  
further ways to support and care for our common home.  Please get in 
touch if you have any ideas or 
ways to support this. 

Here, some of our students 
shared in discussion with Mr 

McGeachie, CEO of the OLOL Trust, at the Synod 
Event.  To see a 5-minute summary,  
including a message from Bishop Patrick, visit: 
https://youtu.be/CtU5g-qPTww   

 

Two of our Chaplaincy Team interviewed Bish-
op Patrick for our Word of the Week  
video, which can be seen via:  
https://chosentoserve.co.uk/2025/01/27/
scripture-3rd-week-of-ordinary-time/  
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On February 11th, the Feast of Our Lady of 
Lourdes and World Day of the Sick, we joined 
with Our Lady in prayer, honouring our Trust 
Patron Saint and calling on her to support the 
needs of the sick.  Our prayers continue for 
everyone in the All Saints' and wider  
community. 

Over the past term, the Chaplaincy  
Fundraising Mission Team provided hope, 
alongside their School Council peers,  
supporting the local food bank and Cancer Research UK.  For the food bank, the equivalent 
of 288 meals were collected in donated items and delivered over Christmas.   
A representative from Cancer Research UK is hoping to come and receive the cheque for 
their worthy cause soon...photos to follow!  What a great effort from all in the All Saints' 

community! 

The Chaplaincy Team are beginning to plan events,  
prayer and liturgy for Lent, which begins with Ash 
Wednesday on 5th March, where all in the community 
will be invited to receive their ashes.   
Part of the Fundraising Mission Team's plans involve  
supporting CAFOD with the Big Lent Walk,  
encouraging everyone to take steps to walk 200km in 
40 days to help fight global poverty.  Further details to 
follow but thank you, in advance, for your support. 

Our pilgrimage to the local 'Jubilee Church' continues 
with Y8 walking to St Philip Neri for their year group 
Mass on Friday 28th February.  Schools, parishioners 
and visitors are all being encouraged to visit the 
church over the course of the  
Jubilee, to share in prayerful  
pilgrimages and to offer prayers 
for those in need and for those 
unable to attend church, so our 
planned visits continue, along 
with our prayers. 
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It is important for your child to regularly attend school for a  
variety of reasons - the learning and social skills developed, and 
for their confidence and self-esteem. Obviously, your child may 
miss school due to sickness or a hospital appointment but  
holidays should not be taken in term time. There are very few 
reasons a Headteacher can authorise a child being off school. 
Unauthorised absences may result in a penalty notice being 

given which is currently £160 (or £80 if paid within 28 days).   
 

We also have a few children coming into school after 
8.55am. Being late for school causes significant  
disadvantages to children. They not only miss the  
introduction to the lesson, but also the opportunity 
to meet and socialise with classmates before lessons 
begin. Children coming into class late causes  
disruption to the whole class and regular lateness 
may well result in your child being unable to reach 
their full potential.  
 

Period 1 starts at 8.55am. If your child arrives to 
school after this time, then they will receive late 
mark and potentially a lunch detention or  
afterschool detention. This does not include  
students late due to the school buses.  
 

If your child is going to be absent, please inform 
school using the Arbor App providing full  
details or by calling 01623 474700 and press 1 for 
pupil absence.  A phone call or home visit will be 
made if we have not received any information that 
explains your child's absence by 9.30am.  
 

Reminders 
Please could we ask that students come to school with their own water bottle, which can be 
refilled from the drinking water stations around school. Lots of students are coming out of  
lessons asking reception for water, but we do not have bottles or cups to provide students. 
Water is also available to purchase from the canteen.  
 

Chewing gum is not allowed in school. Also, a gentle reminder that we recommend that  
students do not bring valuables into school such as mobile phones, electronic devices and 
large amounts of money. School cannot take responsibility for any lost items and will not carry 
out investigations into this.  
 

Necklaces, bracelets and rings are not allowed in school. A crucifix or cross can be worn  
discreetly under the shirt. If excess jewellery is confiscated, parents can come to school to  
collect, or it will be returned to the student at the end of the half term. Thank you for your 
support with this.  
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Safeguarding  
update 
 

How Safe is WhatsApp 
for Children ? 
 

WhatsApp is one of the 
most popular instant 
messaging apps, used 
by over 2 billion people 
in 180 countries.  
It allows you to send 
and receive messages, 
as well as make voice 
and video calls.  
You can connect with 
people individually or 
join group chats where 
lots of people can  
contribute.  
All you need to set up a 
WhatsApp account is a 
phone number.  
However, children and 
young people can easily 
subvert the restrictions 
placed on its access.  
Although rated at 16+, 
all that is required is a 
phone number. All it 
takes is one child in a 
class to be on whatsapp, 
and all the others will 
wish to join. This can lead to increased vulnerabilities for child users. The NSPCC has released 
its own analysis about the dangers of the app.  
If interested, please follow the link below: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12
-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/  

CEOP  
Safety  
Centre 

Keeping  
children safe 
online NSPCC 

Social media  
advice hub  
Internet Matters 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/
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E Scooters 
We have been asked by Nottinghamshire Police to inform parents and carers that E-Scooter use 
is illegal on public land and that police will be attending the area for operations and checks. The 
police may seize E-Scooters from any students found using them illegally and bringing them into 
school.  E Scooters are banned from All Saints' Catholic Academy site and we have a duty to pass 
on the names of any students bringing them into school.  
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Unifrog: Students all use Unifrog within their Careers  

lessons. Parent/carers’ are also able to access this 

platform using the details below: 

Sign In - Unifrog  
Parent code: ALSCparents  

We will be celebrating National Careers week during  

3rd-8th March 2025. Students will be completing  

activities within lessons and during tutor time.  

For more information please visit: NCW One Stop Shop 

Careers advisor appointments: Our Careers advisor will be 

available to make face to face appointments on the dates 

below between 15.45-18.30. 

We will email closer to the date to make an appointment.  

Alternatively, you can email Darby.R@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 

directly.  

 

Careers reminder: Please remember you can also visit our school website: Careers - All 

Saints' Catholic Voluntary Academy - Mansfield. 

Parents Evening – Progress career dates (in conjunction with Progress Evening in school) 

Year 10 – Monday 19th May 2025 

Year 9 – Thursday 26th June 

Sixth form information evening – Thursday 3rd July 2025 

Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education, including Relationship and Sex Education: 

A reminder to please go to our school website, following the link below to see up to date  

information on the Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education, which incorporate  

Relationship and Sex Education. RSE/PSCHE - All Saints' Catholic Voluntary Academy - Mansfield 

 

In response to the tragic events that have taken place in Sheffield and Sweden recently, we 

send our prayers and thoughts to all of those affected. We would like to reassure you that we 

have a zero tolerance approach to all incidents linked to weapons at All Saints’ and appropriate 

safety procedures including a clear lockdown policy which we practise regulalry.  

https://www.unifrog.org/sign-in
https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/teaching-learning/rse-psche/
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Here are some excellent entries for the  
History competition in half term 2. Well done to 
Grace S in year 7 for her winning entry, with the 
lovely remembrance bear. Details of the next 
competition are below. 

A reminder to parents that  
students are not allowed to  

carry medication in school and 
all meds including  

paracetamol should be  
handed in at reception along 

with a medication form? 

It’s really important we hold up-to-date parent/carer contact details for all  
students – including email and mobile numbers. Please could parents 
check all details are up to date on Arbor. Thank you. 
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Mental Health and Wellbeing:  
 
Last week was Children’s Mental Health Week, Place2B have  
created a support sheet for families to help support with a  
young persons’ Mental Health: 
 

Mental Health and Wellbeing reminder:  
Please remember that the link on our website is: Mental Health & Wellbeing - All Saints'  
Catholic Voluntary Academy - Mansfield. The trust Mental Health and Wellbeing space link is: 
Mental Health & Wellbeing (mentalhealthandwellbeing.space) In addition, if you have any 
questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s wellbeing then please email the ad-
dress: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 
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Parent and Carer Planner 2024-2025 Academic Year Term 2b 

INSET Day on Friday 14th February- Students not in school. 
Students return to school on Monday 24th February. 

Monday 24th February Year 12 Drama Controlled Assessment. 

Tuesday 25th February Year 12 Drama Controlled Assessment. 

Wednesday 26th February (all week) Year 11 and 13 Mock Exams. 

Monday 3rd March (all week) Year 11 and 13 Mock Exams. 

Wednesday 5th March Year 11 Drama Exam. 

Thursday 6th March Year 11 Drama Exam. 

Monday 10th March (all week) Year 12 Exams. 

Thursday 13th March Year 7 Progress Evening for Parents.  In Person. 

Tuesday 25th March Year 10 Mock Interviews. 

Thursday 27th March School Show. 

Friday 28th March School Show. 

Friday 28th March Year 11 and 13 Mock Exam Results. 

Friday 4th April Year 12 Reports. 

Students break up on Friday 4th April and return to school on Tuesday 22nd April. 


